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Annual Custodial and Maintenance Report 

                                        Medford ISD 763 

2015 
 

Personnel 
Alex Bolster                                                 Grounds/Maintenance                                    7am-3:30pm 

Wayne Schultz                                             Custodial                                                        11:00am-7:30pm 

Bob Fritz                                                      Custodial                                                        3:00pm-11:30pm 

Mark Wilkins                                               Custodial                                                        3:00pm-11:30pm 

Deb Szymanski                                            Custodial                                                        3:00pm-11:30pm 

Ted Langeslag/Lisa Kosel/Dan Parsons      Substitute Custodian                                      As Needed 
 

Ted Langeslag has retired from his full time position as a custodian but is staying on as a substitute 

custodian.  

 

We hired Deb Szymanski as a custodian in June to fill that opening. Deb is a former graduate of Medford 

and will be a great addition to Medford School and Dashir.    

 

Progress on Projects 

 Installed gym floor  

 Installed camera system 

 Installed LED parking lot lights 

 Put ag lime on the varsity fields 

 Patched asphalt 

 Repaired the hot water heater 

 Installed smart boards  

 Reviewing future projects such as, parking lot repairs, roof top unit repairs/replacements, 

roof repairs, replacing door hardware, purchasing new inside and outside equipment such 

as mowers and the auto scrubber 

 

Comments 

It has been eight years since Dashir has taken over the facilities at the Medford Public School. I 

get many positive comments from vendors, contractors, parents, and staff on the building and 

grounds. Many of them cannot believe that the school is almost 13 years old and looks this great. 

I think we have a great team of employees at Medford that strive in making this building a clean 

and safe learning environment for kids, staff and administration. Please feel free to contact us at 

any time with your concerns good or bad, we will do what we can to help. 

 

 

Thanks again Medford School!  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Sean Heaney 

Facility Manager 

 


